OVERVIEW OF BOSTON UNIVERSITY/KEIO UNIVERSITY
2014 WORKSHOP
SEPTEMBER 15-19

This is the fourth annual workshop on research topics of interest to both Math /Stats
departments. The purpose of the workshop is to expose graduate students and junior
faculty to active research areas in one field of mathematics and statistics. A major goal
of these workshops is for senior and junior faculty to meet in a relaxed, professional
setting, both to exchange research ideas and to encourage networking.

This year’s workshop will focus on dynamical systems. All talks are intended to be
accessible to graduate students with an interest in dynamical systems.

Morning sessions will consist of talks by faculty from both departments on their
research interests. Afternoon sessions will feature talks by advanced graduate students
and postdocs on their current research.

There is NSF funding to partially support about 10 students/postdocs enrolled at
US institutions outside the Boston area. Funding should cover most local expenses,
but travel expenses are not covered. We encourage students/postdocs to apply to
give a talk, as this often is a prerequisite for home universities to fund travel.

For questions, please contact keio2014@math.bu.edu.



